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Welcome! Thank you for agreeing to help CDC’s Division of Violence Prevention evaluate VetoViolence. Your feedback is extremely important. We anticipate that it will take approximately 60 minutes to complete the tasks and survey questions. 
We are not testing your abilities in any way; we are only testing the VetoViolence website to see how well it works. Please use VetoViolence in whatever manner is comfortable and normal to you. The information captured will only be used to guide decisions about enhancements that should be made to the VetoViolence website or a specific application.

Participation is entirely voluntary, and no personally identifiable information will be collected or reported. Your responses collected through the web-based survey will be safeguarded closely by CDC. You may stop your participation in the usability testing at any point. Should you have questions about this usability testing, please contact Ann Chen at achen@banyancom.com.

If you consent to participate in usability testing, please check the appropriate box indicating your consent. 
To proceed through the survey, select your answer for each question and click Continue. 




